
Toby Farms Intermediate School
201 Bridgewater Road
Brookhaven, Pa 19013

(610) 447-3815

August 13, 2024

Dear Toby Farms Families,

Welcome back to another exciting school year at Toby Farms Intermediate School! I hope your summer was filled with

fun, adventure, and plenty of time to relax and recharge.

As we begin this new academic year, I want to extend a warm welcome to all of you, whether you are returning for

another year with us or joining the Toby Farms family for the first time. We have been working hard over the summer to

prepare for a fantastic year ahead, and we can’t wait to share all the new experiences, challenges, and opportunities that

await your child.

Every day is a chance for your child to learn something new, to grow as a student and as a person, and to make a positive

impact in our school community. With that, we want all students to be here every day. We aim for every student to be in

school at least 90% of the time and we are committed to partnering with every parent and guardian in order to help

make that happen.

The first day of school is Tuesday, September 3, 2024. Toby Farms’ day is from 8:15-3:15 and it is important for students

to be on time because classes start right away this year. On the first day of school we will meet your student outside to

receive their schedule; we welcome you to join us for our annual Bell Ringing Ceremony before we open our doors.

In the coming days you should hear from the transportation department about your student’s bus stop and time. Please

make sure to allow a few extra minutes in the beginning as the buses adjust to the timing of their routes.

You will receive more information about the exciting things happening at Toby this year, but for now please put

September 19th at 5:30 on your calendar for our Annual Back to School Night.

If anything has changed and your child will not be attending Toby Farms, please call or email our office as soon as

possible. Also, if you have a friend or family member who plans to register at Toby, please encourage them to do so right

away so we are prepared with their student’s schedule for the first day of school.

Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions. Here’s to a fantastic school year ahead!

Warmest regards,

StephanieDonofry
Stephanie Donofry

Principal, Toby Farms Intermediate School



Toby Farms Intermediate School
201 Bridgewater Road
Brookhaven, Pa 19013

(610) 447-3815

Toby Farms School Supply List

2024-2025

It is important that students are prepared each day. We expect that all Toby students bring a bag each day
filled with what they need. Please check in with your student throughout the year to see if any of their supplies
need replenished. Please send your child with their backpack and supplies on the first day of school.

Backpack
Water Bottle*
8 notebooks with lined paper (one for each class)
3-ring binder
Loose leaf lined paper (to go in the binder)
5 pocket folders
Pencils
Colored Pencils
Blue or black pen
2 highlighters
Pencil Pouch
Sticky notes
Large eraser
Small pencil sharpener

* Toby Farms has water filling stations, but no traditional water fountains. Your child should bring a water
bottle to use during the day.

Toby Farms is a uniform school. Please have your child prepared with the following:

Polo shirt in the following colors: Black, White, Gray, Orange, Navy Blue

Pants: Khaki/Tan, Black, or Dark Blue. No ripped pants or leggings.


